M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
April 4, 2016
RE:

Ralph Rush Audio Visual Renovation Bid
The bids to renovate the Audio-Visual components for the Ralph Rush Professional Development center were opened at 10:15 a.m. on Monday, April 04, 2016. Scott Spicher and I conducted the opening with one vendor present. Three complete sealed bids was received and evaluated with Pomeroy submitting the lowest bid with an amount of $25,737.50.
It is recommended the bid for the audio visual renovation for the Ralph Rush Professional Development Center be awarded to Pomeroy.
